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Auto-Pedestrian- Hollywood 

 
(Hollywood, SC) On April 30, 2018, around 5:00 p.m., Charleston County Deputies responded to 

a report of an auto-pedestrian near the intersection of Storage Rd. and Mizzell Rd. in Hollywood.  

A juvenile pedestrian was struck in the roadway near the intersection. The juvenile suffered serious 

injuries and was transported to a hospital.  The driver of the vehicle stopped and offered assistance.  

The Sheriff’s Office Traffic Division is investigating the accident. 

 

This is an active investigation. 
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